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To: VacantExpress.com® Producers Writing Business in Maryland 

Date: May 22, 2025 

Subject:    Maryland – Severe Weather in Allegany and Garrett Counties 
 
 

Please share this announcement with your staff 
 

 
The Maryland Insurance Administration has issued Bulletin 25-8 regarding cancellations in certain 
counties impacted by severe weather that occurred on May 13, 2025.  
 
For policyholders that reside in or have businesses located in Allegany and Garrett Counties, insurers are 
required to provide reasonable accommodations regarding cancellations and provide a 60-day grace 
period for premium payment prior to policy cancellation. 
 
This moratorium applies to admitted business only. 

Person to Contact 
If you have any questions, please contact your underwriter. 

Diamond State Insurance Company® 
Penn-America Insurance Company® 
Penn-Patriot Insurance Company® 
Penn-Star Insurance Company® 
United National Insurance Company® 


